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Mr. Martin Kelly 
     Principal 
   Grades 6-7-8 
http://labrae.school

Newsletter

MESSAGE FROM THE  PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parent/Guardians:

    concerning returning all
students on March 29th. March 29th is the 1st day of the final 9 weeks of this school year. 
The district is currently offering vaccinations for all employees wanting one, The first 
round was  held on February 26th, the second round will be held roughly 3 weeks from 
then. Please pay attention to any communications coming from the superintendent's office 
concerning a potential return to school. This is our goal to get everyone back, Hopefully by 
the next school year we will return to some state of normalcy.
 I want to thank those parents that took advantage of our PT conference night held 
on February 11th. Your participation in making a conference does have an impact on the 
students, I realize that this pandemic has changed a lot of things that once were normal. 
We need to struggle through this together hopefully the end is in sight.
 The State of Ohio at this moment is still planning to conduct state testing for all 
students. This can change but the district must prepare for testing.  The state has extended 
the testing window for content areas by 1 week each.  The actual windows for testing are 
ELA 3/22-4/30, Math/Science 3/29-5/14.  LaBrae will not start testing until April.  I will 
provide additional information concerning testing in the April newsletter.  There will be an 
early dismissal at noon on March 26.  The 6th & 7th grade camping experience is still being 
explored. Additional information will be forthcoming, once final preparations are 
completed. Thank you.

Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal

Important Dates 

Early release at noon…………..…………….…….3/2

Easter vacation no school……... … ...…..….4/ -4/
…………………………..… ……4/

Students of the month. We 
are proud of all our 
student’s accomplishments. 
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7th

8th


